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The USCG EAGLE in 1956 before her CG stripes 
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Editor’s Note: 

 
 
 
 

The following article was written by Flotilla 87 

member Donald Penrod.  The article depicts his 

accounting of the collision between the Stockholm 

and the Andrea Doria on July 25, 1956 when he 

was on active duty with the United States Coast 

Guard. 

Don has written about this event in descriptive 

poetry, a favorite hobby of his. 
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